Extract of the Licensing Committee minutes dated 6 June 2012

19 Change to Scheme of Delegation

Kate Golledge (Public Protection Manager - Safer Communities and Licensing) introduced the report and explained that due to changes in the primary legislation additions and amendments needed to be made to the scheme of delegation in relation to the Licensing Act 2003 and the Town Police Clauses Act 1847 as amended by the Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1976.

Members sought and were offered reassurance that issues that had been brought to sub-committees under the previous scheme of delegation would still be considered by sub-committees.

After a short debate it was.

Resolved:

To approve the additions and amendments (highlighted in bold in the table) to the scheme of delegation as attached to these minutes.

To commend the changes in the scheme specific to the Licensing committee to Full Council on the 10th July